
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 
We are delighted to offer the following Extra Curricular school clubs this term which will start from Clubs 

Timetable – Clubs starting Monday 9th May and ending Friday 8th July (8 WEEKS). 
 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

     

Lunchtime Learning  
12.45pm – 1.15pm 
All year groups 
Mrs Fletcher  
Drop in and sign up on 
the day. Free  

Recorders  
12.30pm- 1.00pm 
Year group 4/5/6 
Mrs Maxwell 
Must be able to play 
three notes 
Free 
 

 Chess Club 
12.45pm – 1.15pm 
Years 5 & 6 
Mrs Stevens 
FREE 

Lego Club 5&6 
12.45pm – 1.15pm 
Year Groups 5 and 6 
Miss Walker 
FREE 

 
Lego Club 3&4 
12.45pm – 1.15pm 
Year Groups 3 and 4 
Miss Walker 
FREE  

 
Gardening Club 
12.45pm – 1.15pm 
All year groups 
Mrs Prigg 
FREE 

 
Lunchtime Learning  
12.45pm – 1.15pm 
All year groups 
Mrs Fletcher  
Drop in and sign up on 
the day. FREE 
 

 
Times Table Rockstars 
12.45pm – 1.15pm 
All Year Groups 
Mrs Dines 
Free 

 
Ukulele 
12.30pm- 1.00pm 
Mrs Maxwell 
Year 4/5/6 
Must be able to play 
three chords 
FREE  

   
Maths Games 
12.45pm – 1.15pm 
All Year Groups 
Miss Morris 
Free  

Intergenerational 
Community Club 
(in association with 
Manor Lodge) 
12.30pm – 1.00pm 
All Year Groups 
Mrs Orton 

 
Film Club 
12.45pm – 1.15pm 
Year Group 4 Only 
Mrs Bowcher 
FREE 

  
Art Club 
12.30pm – 1.00pm 
All Year Groups 
Miss James 
Free 

 
Mindfulness Colouring 
12.45pm – 1.15pm 
All Year Groups 
Mrs Rodwell 
Free 

 

 
Lunchtime Tennis  
Years 3&4 
12.45pm -1.15pm 
Mrs Gowers 
       £2 per session  
See Please see flyer 

     

Dance Training Yrs 
3.20pm - 4.20pm  
EXISTING MEMBERS 
ONLY 
Miss Taverner 
FREE   

  Dance Training Yrs 5&6  
3.20pm - 4.20pm  
Year groups 
EXISTING MEMBERS 
ONLY 
Miss Taverner 
FREE   

Choir 
3.20pm - 4.20pm  
All Year groups  
Miss Morris & Mrs 
Maxwell 
FREE   

 

 Cricket Yrs 5&6 
3.20pm - 4.15pm  
Essex Professional 
Coaching    
Please see flyer attached   

 Cricket Yrs 3&4 
3.20pm - 4.15pm  
  
Mr Leeding 
FREE   

 

 These Clubs have a charge. Please see attached flyers on how to sign up and pay.   
Please find more information regarding the content of the clubs on the next page. 



  
 
Online Form 
 
Copy and paste the following into your web browser  https://forms.gle/h5UqLNDtPJAC6VD86  
 

Online club selection will close at 12.00pm on Tuesday 3rd May 2022 and you will be unable to access the link 

after this time.  

We will confirm whether we have been able to offer your child a place in their desired clubs by letter as usual. 

While school run clubs on offer are free of charge, all fees for externally run clubs should be paid in advance. 
Children will not be allowed to attend if payment has not been received.  Please see the attached leaflets 
regarding the Tennis Club and the Cricket Club for Years 5&6 by Essex Professional Coaching (EPC). 
 
Times Table Rockstars: a great place for your child to practise their times-tables. 
 
Mindfulness Colouring: gives the children the opportunity for a relaxing exercise during lunchtime 
 
Intergenerational Community Club: children will be communicating with Manor Lodge in a variety of ways for 
example, letter writing, teams call etc. 
 
Ukulele: children must be able to play a minimum of three chords 
 
Recorders: children must be able to play a minimum of three notes 
 
Film Club: watching and discussing age-appropriate films 
 
Lunchtime Learning: opportunity for children to access help with their homework or work with Mrs Fletcher on 
any areas they are having difficulties with.  Just drop in and sign up on the day! 
 
Art Club: different art activities throughout the term 
 
Gardening Club: working in the school garden planting, maintaining, and harvesting  
 

Important bits! 
Please be assured, if a club is not going ahead, you will be notified by a letter, text or phone call and a reminder will be 
posted on Facebook and the school website. The website also has a club timetable with start/end dates. To ease congestion 
on our busy phone lines, please can parents check these first before calling the school. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
If your child is unable to attend an after school club due to an appointment etc. please send in a letter to the school office to 

let them know. As part of safeguarding, if your child does not attend their club without prior notice, we will call you to 

confirm their whereabouts. 

 

We hope your child enjoys our extended schools provision. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Catherine Cullen 
Extended Schools Co-ordinator 

 

https://forms.gle/h5UqLNDtPJAC6VD86

